
MEMORANDUM 

DATE: October 25,2002 

TO: 

FROM: 

,RE: 

Honorable Board of Supervisors 

Supervisor Jerry Hill 
Y 

Recommendation to appoint a sub-committee to report on Quarry 
Park 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Appoint Supervisor Richard S. Gordon as a sub-committee of one to work with 
staff to prepare a report back to the Board of Supervisors on current and future 
issues related to Quarry Park. 


